
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

5th Grade News 

October 12th, 2016 
 

    As weather starts to get colder, please 

make sure your children are bringing warm 

clothes for the playground and that they 

have navy blue or school sweaters for the 

classroom. Students should also have a 

second pair of gym shoes for walking to 

gym in bad weather.  

     Book orders went home yesterday. Book 

orders will be due back on Tuesday, 

October 18th. If you’d like to submit your 

order online, the classroom code is Q7QRH.  

     This week we are practicing emergency 

drills each day. We will go through bus 

evacuation, tornado, lockdown, and 

earthquake drills.  

     We are still looking for volunteers for the 

Halloween party. If you are interested, 

there is more information attached to last 

week’s school newsletter.  

  

     In Science, the 5th graders are 

learning about energy pyramids 

and the effect that one species can 

have on all others. Due to changes 

in our schedule, the test will be 

pushed back to early next week.  

     In Religion students are learning 

about God as a creator and father. 

Students should make sure to keep 

up with handwriting that they do 

not complete in class.     

     The 5th graders will start the 

D.A.R.E. program tomorrow with 

Officer Ramos. This program will 

continue once a week until 

February 2nd. 

 

      

 

Upcoming Events   

Upcoming 
tests and 
quizzes: 

 Spelling test 

on Friday in 

Language 

Arts 

 Social Studies 

chapter 3 test 

next week 

 Math quiz on 

Tuesday 

 Science test 

(most likely) 

Tuesday 

 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

There is a math quiz 

Tuesday covering long 

division with 

estimation and section 

9.1, 9.2- graphing 

coordinates. 
 

 

 

 

 

In Social Studies, 5th graders 

are working on NA Village 

Models. They will begin 

Chapter 3. The Geo Expert 

Challenge 3 is due on 

Thursday. The quiz will be 

next week. 

 
 

 

In Language Arts, the 

spelling lesson 7 test is 

being returned. Spelling 

Lesson 8 is due Thursday, 

and the test 

is Friday.  The students 

were given an English 

study guide for the 

sentence test, which will 

be next week on 

Monday.  They continue 

working on the rough 

draft of their narrative. 1 

News from Ms. McGrath 

 

From room 305 

News from Mrs. Smith 

News from Mr. Slawik 


